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Bryston and Mr. Miller work in writing center.  

FYI 
*I would like to give a big ‘shout out’ to all the 
chaperones that volunteered their time to go to the 
zoo. I know that running around after 17 
kindergarteners in a hot zoo isn’t glamorous, but the 
children and I appreciate it very much!! 
 
*The last day for students to check out books from 
the library is next Tuesday, May 6. Mrs. Norton, our 
media specialist, needs all books returned so that she 
can start completing the library’s inventory.  
 
*Friday, May 9th RES will be having Olympic Day. 
Kindergarten’s time slot is 10:30-12:00 and all 
parents are invited to attend/volunteer. I sent an email 
earlier this week with Coach Milana’s explanation of 
the day’s activities. Since we will spend a lot of time 
outside on this day, please make sure your child…  

1. has a large bottle of water, clearly labeled 
with their name. 

2. wears tennis shoes (no sandals please) and 
comfortable clothing (like shorts and t-
shirts.) 

3. has on sunscreen (applied prior to coming to 
school.) 

 
NEEDED 
Our last Behavior Celebration of 
the year is coming up Friday, May 
16!! I need everyone to fill out and 
return the permission form that is 
in the ‘return’ section of this 
week’s Take Home Folder. The permission form and 
payment are due by Tuesday, May 12. Please pay the 

$8 online at 
www.myschoolbucks.com/. 
Click on the ‘School Store’ 
button. Then click on the blue 
‘Browse All Items’ button. You 
should see the ‘Kindergarten-
2nd Grade Field Trip-Behavior 
Celebration’ tile (or just scan the QR code to the 
side.) There is no processing fee associated with 
using the School Store. By paying online, you save 
me a tremendous amount of time!!  
 
Unfortunately, parents will not be able to attend this 
trip. We are asking students to wear their yellow RES 
shirt, if they have one, and sneakers with rubber soles 
because we will not be renting bowling shoes. Also, 
there’s no need to send cash with your child since we 
will not be visiting the arcade or getting any food. 
 
PARENT READING 
Last year my youngest daughter brought home the 
flyer 10 Ways Parents Can Fight Summer Reading 
Loss. I thought it was so great I just had to share with 
my parents!! I love the document linked to the ‘Oral 
Language’ QR Code! I am including a hard copy of 
the flyer in today’s Take Home Folders, as opposed 
to attaching a hardcopy. 
 
DATES TO REMEMBER 
May 2 – April Journals go home  
              One School, One Book launch 
(look for information in your child’s backpack tomorrow) 
        6 – Last day to check out library books   
        9 – RES Olympic Day 
              Last ‘Homework Folder’ sent home  
      12 – Good Times form & money due  
      16 – Behavior Celebration @ Good Times  
 
ONE LAST THING 
The last day for ‘homework folders’ to be sent home 
will be Friday, May 9. Beginning Monday, May 12, I 
need for everyone to start sending back any of the Scott 
Foresman books you have at home that belong to our 
classroom. This will provide enough time for me to 
collect all the books before the last day of school.  
Thank you so much and I hope you have enjoyed them!


